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Mark Shelburne

From: Scott Farmer
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 4:03 PM
To: Chris Austin; Mark Shelburne
Subject: FW: 2013 QAP 

 

 

From: Joe Morris [mailto:Jmorr@salisburync.gov]  

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 3:46 PM 
To: Scott Farmer 

Subject: 2013 QAP  

 

Dear Mr. Farmer: 

 

I apologize for the lateness and brevity of my remarks. I imagine that you will receive valuable input from others related 

to the disadvantages accrued to public housing redevelopment projects based on distance from existing amenities. I 

send this email simply as confirmation of support for consideration of the “2-mile waiver” for existing properties, 

especially those served by public transportation.  Such properties may not  achieve the amenity scoring level  awarded 

to a “greenfield” development site, simply based on the availability of un-developed land. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Morris, AICP 

Planning Director 

City of Salisbury 

704-638-5324 

 

 


